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Following our meeting on the 8 July, I am pleased to report that it was very much a 
"scene setting" meeting and how the Board would be developed in the future.  We 
have agreed to have a workshop prior to our Board meeting in September and this 
will help in the understanding of our role at the functional sub regional level. 
 
I can further confirm that I have been invited to become a non voting member on the 
Strategic Housing Board which I have willingly accepted and I will attend their 
meetings in order to fully understand what their aspirations and hopes are and feed 
them into our meetings and also act like a conduit between the two bodies. 
 
I will of course report more once we have become more established 
 
 
 


